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Comments: Please do not move forward with the lodge on Holland lake. As a child we would take a yearly

camping trip to holland lake, it is a sweet memory, and I plan to do it with my own children. Being a Montana

native and continuing to live here, it's gut wrenching watching the state being taken over and only looking out for

people who visit and NOT for the people who pay taxes here, live here, and want it to stay MT. 

This will be bad for the state, the animals, the land, the people who live in the holland lake area, and  it will only

be good for someone else's bank account. 


